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Oregon leadership has already proven they can't manage the funding they have been 

provided as evidenced by the homeless, crime, and economic problems the residents 

of the state have to deal with. Increasing taxes is another slap in the face to people 

who are leaving in large amounts. I would love to see audits of the State government 

but I don't beleive we need to slide in more taxes and try hide them under the guise 

of an audit bill.  


